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Update on Injured San Francisco Firefighter  
 
(San Francisco, February 18, 2009) - Firefighter Christopher Posey, who was hospitalized for 
burns and serious respiratory injuries after an early morning Arson fire on February 5th, remains 
in the Intensive Care Unit at San Francisco General Hospital. Firefighter Posey’s condition is 
stable and improving. 
 
 “The family wishes to thank everyone for their continued support and prayers”, said Deputy 
Chief of Operations, Patrick Gardner. “They are especially grateful for the spectacular care that 
the medical team at San Francisco General is providing Chris.”  
 
The reward for information leading to the person or persons responsible for the fire, which was 
determined to be arson, remains at $75,000.  
 

Arson Task Force Tip Hotline 
415.575.4444 
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